

LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



This week we welcomed Outside The Box Theatre Company who performed a pantomime based on the legend of Robin Hood. There were some fantastic songs and Robin did battle with his nemesis, the Sheriff of Nottingham. In the end Robin and Maid Marian

were married and lived happily ever after as you would expect from pantomime tradition. There were two performances of the show, so the whole school was able to see it.

Class of the Week



Congratulations!





Mr Juckes



Matilda the Musical Trip

On Thursday, a selection of pupils went on a trip to The Cambridge Theatre to see 'Matilda The Musical'. All the pupils were really looking forward to the show after studying Matilda last term in their English lessons. The production was OUTSTANDING and all the pupils had a

fantastic time! Everyone was perfectly behaved and joined in with all the songs. We were super proud of them all! We then saw all the pretty Christmas lights in central London whilst driving back to school.







Brixton Windmill Trip

This week, Year 8 students had the chance to visit the Brixton Windmill using public transport. Before the trip, they planned all the steps of the journey and practised road safety and behaviour with worksheets and quizzes. On our way to the windmill,



they were able to recognise all the important landmarks of Brixton that we visited throughout the term and use confidently the oyster cards on the bus. We had a picnic at the garden and relaxed in the playground next to the windmill. Everyone had fun and enjoyed the trip!

Ms Gkotsi



Careers Workshop and Careers Adviser

This week the Careers Group SPARK! came to school to give our Year 11 students a workshop that equips them with the skills and tips to assist them in having a successful job interview in the future. They learned about the importance of body language and detailed answers. They then took turns interviewing each other, shaking hands, and asking each other common questions that would be found in a job interview.

Next week the Year 11s will also have the opportunity to speak to real employers who will come into the school and give the students a mock-interview.



It is a very exciting time for all of our students with a variety of career opportunities booked into the calendar after Christmas.



The Year 13s have recently spoken to a Careers Adviser regarding their plans, choices, and opportunities post-Lansdowne school. They have researched a range of college courses and apprenticeships relevant to their interests and created an action plan detailing their next steps. The Year 13s have a long and exciting road ahead of them after school, and here they begin their first steps.

Mr Flannigan



Students' Christmas Lunch on 13th December

Winter Fair on 15th December from 2-3.15pm

Last day of Term on 16th December with a 3.30pm finish

After School Clubs

TuesdaysThursdaysFootballArtICTBikesDramaTable TennisAnimeDodgeballYoga & Movement

Raffle Tickets on sale in Office





Working together

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

To Achieve